
 

Zanesville Bible Methodist Church  
 September 23, 2018  

Making improvements to honor the King of Kings in this, His sanctuary!  
Please excuse the temporary inconveniences! 

 
Y4J back in session!  The first Y4J for this school year was held on 
Wednesday evening.  The kids and teens were excited to be back!  Pray for 
this ministry to effectively reach these young people for Jesus!   

  
Family Research Council is coming to Zanesville in 
an informative meeting in our Fireside Room on 
Thursday evening at 7 PM.  You are all invited to 
attend.  Invite others to come with you.   

 
5th Sunday Fellowship Next Sunday!    Pot Luck Dinner, Fellowship, No 
evening service.  Bring a dish or two to share and enjoy a time of fellowship 
around the lunch table with your church family! Sign the list in the foyer with 
what you will bring. 

 
Coming Dates— 

 October 5-6 Fall Work and Family Days at Beulah Grove Camp                                                                            
     October 7 National Life Chain, 2:15 to 3:30 PM 

October 28 Homecoming Sunday 

 
Prayer Opportunities 
Every Monday in the Sanctuary at 11:30 AM  

 Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM 

 
September is “Subscription Month” for The Bible Methodist magazine. 
If you know of someone who would enjoy receiving this magazine at their 
home address, enter the information on the form in the foyer.  Each year 
subscription is just $10.00/month. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
BEGIN NOW!! INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND 

FAMILY FOR HOMECOMING SUNDAY, OCTOBER 28!!   

 

Your Gifts to God—  
You are invited to use the private electronic giving device in the foyer! You can give 
by use of your debit or credit card and print a receipt or have one emailed to you.  
Everything we have comes from God—and yet He blesses us when we cheerfully 
give back to Him!!  

August 26--$2,396.00 
September 2--$1,778.00 
September 9--$1,111.00 

September 16--$1,850.00 

 
Prayer List . . . Is Anything Too Hard for God? 

• Bill and Brenda Wilson’s son Billy is very low physically, under Hospice care. 

• Janeen Bonifant has stage 1 breast cancer.  She will have surgery on Oct 17 and 

radiation to follow. 

• Paul Veyon’s brother, Steve, was diagnosed this week with leukemia. 

• Dave Aldred’s niece is really suffering physically. 

• Rick Omen’s wife passed away unexpectedly. Keep his family in your prayers during 

this time of sorrow. 

• Jason and Maria Mangold are going through some challenging times. Need our 

encouragement and prayers. 

• Pastor Blair’s father is suffering physically.   

• Janeen Bonifant’s sister, Donna, is having serious problems with her foot and leg, 

facing possible surgery and even a possibility of amputation. 

• Bill and Linda Jones have two sisters-in-law who are very low physically.   

• Annie Toth physical needs, going through tests. 

• Ron and Linda (Kim Lowe’s cousin). Linda fighting a long battle with cancer 

• Quentin Hutcheson in the US Army.   Kenton Gurnee in the US Army.  

• Pray especially for the salvation of Jonathan, Nate, Scott, Billy.  

Shut-ins and ongoing physical needs:  

• Kaye Jordan 

• Verlin and Chleda Archer—and family member caregivers 

• Patty Toth—and family members who care for her  

• Alice Rhinebarger in Willow Haven. Pray for each of these shut-ins and visit!  

Physical needs: Corey Evans, Dr. Holly McAllister         


